
Contact: Ariel  Gavilan
Stellantis

Alessandro Nardizzi
Alfa Romeo Communications EMEA
+39 3386239046 (cell)
alessandro.nardizzi@alfaromeo.com
Will Ponissi
Sauber Group, Senior
Communications Manager
+41 79 591 57 85 (cell)
william.ponissi@sauber-group.com
Katharina Rees
Sauber Group, Communications
Manager
+41 79 757 52 85 (cell)
katharina.rees@sauber-group.com

Unveiling of Alfa Romeo Racing ORLEN C41

New C41 Formula One race car, due to take on 2021’s challenges on tracks around the world, will be

unveiled in Warsaw, Poland, on Monday, February 22, 2021

January 20, 2021,  Auburn Hills, Mich. -

The Alfa Romeo Racing ORLEN team will travel to the Polish capital to reveal its contender for the 2021 season. The

exact time and venue of the unveiling will be announced closer to the reveal date.

Broadcast and streaming links will be available on request for interested TV and online channels. Please email your

interest to press@sauber-group.com.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


